
 

Towel Manufacturer's Association of Pakistan 

T.M.A HOUSE 
77-A, SMCHS, Karachi-74400(Pakistan) 

Phones: (9221) 3442801-4 Fax : (9221) 34551628 
Email:tma@towelassociation.com Website: www.towelassociation.com 

CIRCULAR 
No. 1050/TMA                           Date 16th July 2020 

Members of the Association, 

SUBJECT: - REQUEST TO SUBMIT DETAIL OF PENDING REFUND CLAIMS 
 
Dear Members, 
 
As you well aware that Towel Industry is passing very critical period due to COVID-19 epidemic. 
Export oriented Industry is facing severe cash liquidity crunch due to non-refund of Sales Tax /other 
pending  amounts to Exporters. 

We please to inform our members that our Central Chairman Mr. Tahir Jahangir is 
planning to pursue the following pending refunds with Ministry /FBR: 

  Pending Sales Tax refund under Faster System ( Format attached) 

  Pending DLTL amounts (Format Attached) 

  Pending Duty Draw back refund (Format Attached) 

  Have you availed the SBP Scheme for payments of Salary during pandemic? 

For this purpose, we need your cooperation and request you to please fill the enclosed Performa and 
send us back through email. On the basis of member’s data, our Chairman will pursue the stuck up 
amounts with concern Ministry as well as FBR.  

Kindly provide requisite data to T.M.A up to 22nd July 2020 for onward submission. 

Thanks with Regards, 

 

M. Muzzammil Husain 
Secretary General 
 
 

Affiliated with the Federation of Pakistan Chamber of Commerce and Industry 


